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Approximately 30 PUD cu ition p - Water MeetlngS‘
generation beyond the met
receive from us. One of these types of gener ‘ The 2024 Annual Community Water Meetings for each
is rooftop solar. A rooftop solar installation at of our nine Community Water Systems are taking place
your residence or business could be worth the between November 4th & November 7th, 2024. For
investment, but it is a complicated ma 4 & details specific to each water system, including meeting
- neegis to be thoroughly rev1ewed o dates, times, and ways to attend the meeting (virtual
: ‘ wo— or via phone), click here: Water Meetings.

Information will also be printed directly on
your bill for easy reference.

Our offices will be closed Monday, Sept. 2"in
observance of Labor Day. We will also be closed
on Tuesday, September 10* for an All-Employee

Safety Day. We will resume normal business hours
the following business day for both closures. For
convenient payment options during office closures,

please visit: PUD Payment Options.
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https://popud.org/services/additional-services/customer-generated-powernet-metering
https://popud.org/your-account/pay-your-bill/
https://popud.org/services/water-service/annual-water-system

We have extended our Sizzling
Summer Sign Up promotion!

Sign up this Summer to WIN!
We have extended our Sizzling Summer
Sign Up promotion. Ifyou haven’t yet
looked into signing up for our PUD
programs to help make your life easier
and keep you informed - signing up is
easy!

Simply follow this link for all the
details and program enrollment
options: Program Enrollment

Sign up by September 22, 2024
(the last day of summer) for your
chance to be one of two lucky
winners of a new Amazon Fire

Tablet.
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through October. Contractors are testing PUD poles for integrity so that we can
appropriately maintain the system and provide reliable service. You'll likely see crews
in the southern portion of the county, specifically south of Diomond Lake.

The contractor crew has PUD signage on their vehicle, wears safety vests and hard hats,
and carries identification. You may also see them driving an ATV (pictured above). If

the contractor is accessing private property to inspect PUD equipment, they will first CONNECT WITH uS!
knock on the door to identify themselves. The pole test and treat process involves Main Line:  509.447.3137 « North County: 509.446.3137
the contractor drilling a hole in the pole, testing it, installing a metal tag and taking SN CRUTIVE S872% 22l S S 1(BI08 ELIHERLEES
: H H : H Commissioners:
pictures f9r inventory purposes. If you have questions regarding this program or the S
work taking place, please contact us. Dave Rick: drick@popud.org  509.671.7952
Joe Onley: jonley@popud.org  509.671.1312

Pictured: Alamon contract crews working off Highway 2 & Allen Road last summer. Website:  www.popud.org


https://popud.org/your-account/program-enrollment

